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Safer Internet Day:  
Invitation for parents/carers of Years 5 & 6 

 
 

Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 

 
Dear parents/ carers 
 
As you may be aware, Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day, a day when we reflect on staying safe 
online in an increasingly digital world. It is an important day for the children to reflect on their use of 
technology and how they protect themselves when using the internet.  
 
The theme for this year is ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and 
navigating change online’. We will be talking to the children in school about safely using new 
technologies and looking after their own digital wellbeing. 
 
As a part of our Safer Internet Day events, Years 5 and 6 would like to invite you to join them so you can 
take part in their online safety learning. There will be a number of fun, yet informative, activities laid out in 
the children’s classrooms for you to complete with them. The session will begin at 2:15pm and will run 
until 2:45pm to give the pupils time to clear away before the end of the day. 
 
Should you be able to attend on the afternoon of Tuesday 6th February, please arrive at the main school 
entrance by 2:10pm so that we can sign you in and take you into your child’s classroom. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Carter 

Computing Lead 


